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Isuroon Is Moving!



Due to construction and our renovation, Isuroon's Lake Street office will be
closed temporarily starting September 5th. We will be open for walk-in service
at our new location on September 19th. The address is 2361 Highway-36 Suite

1. We will be posting directions and hours on our website and social media

platforms.

We are excited about our building refresh and will be back on Lake Street next
Spring!
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This Tuesday, September 5th our Lake Street Halal Food Shelf will be
temporarily closed due to construction. We will be reopening the Halal food
shelf at Umatul Islam Center. 3015 2nd Ave S, Minneapolis, MN 55408.on
Tuesday, September 19th.

We will be posting directions and new hours on our website and social media
platforms.

We will continue to serve our neighbors in need during this transition.



We had an amazing turnout for our MNSure event. Many individuals were able
to learn and apply for MNSure services!

To start the application process please visit our
website: https://www.isuroon.org/mnsure-navigation

Open enroliment starts November 1st
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Greater Twin Cities United Way brought together community changemakers for
their annual Action Day. The initiative provides backpacks full of school supplies
for 40,000 local students! Isuroon has participated in Action Day since 2019.

Thank you to Omar and Mohamud for unloading the 13 boxes.
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Isuroon's Legal team attended the Immigration Resource fair in Bloomington.
We were able to meet so many wonderful individuals. We supplied our table

with the various legal services Isuroon offers. Thank you to all who visited us
despite the intense summer heat!



We interviewed Mohamud Abdi our Intake Coordinator here at Isuroon! If you
would like to see more about the various impacts Isuroon has made on the
community, click the link below!
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Isuroon participated at the Eviction Clinic Prevention and Housing Resource
Fair. We were able to meet with many great individuals and assist them with
our housing services.

Legal Center:Success Story

A Somali tenant came to Isuroon Legal Center for help with their eviction case. He
was being evicted for nonpayment of rent and breach of lease. The landlord claimed
the tenant allowed a stranger into the property that caused damage to the on-site
gym equipment. This was not true. The tenant tried calling multiple legal aid
organizations for representation but they denied him. On the day of his trial, he still
did not have an attorney so the court graciously granted another continuance. This is
when he came to Isuroon Legal Center. We helped him successfully find a volunteer
attorney for representation. His eviction case was settled and was expunged from his
record!

Thank You for taking the time to read our Newsletter!

Stay up to date on our activities and services!
Follow our Social media platforms down below!
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Isuroon (Main Office)
1600 East Lake Street, Suite 1 | Minneapolis, MN 55407
612-886-2731 | communications@isuroon.org

Burnsville Location
1103 Burnsville Parkway, Suite 203 | Burnsville, MN 55337
952-595-5731 | dakota@isuroon.org
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